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1.0. Introduction 
 

1.1. The Community Planning Partnership is launching a combined Single 

Outcome Agreement/ Community Plan (SOA/ CP) in April 2012. This will be 

a one year document. The purpose of this paper is to update the Executive 

members on progress.  

 

2.0. Recommendations 
 

2.1. That the Executive notes progress on the new SOA/ CP that will be signed 
off by the full partnership in February 2012.   

 
 
3.0. Detail 
 

3.1. The community planning partnership (CPP) has approved the new draft 
format, design and content of a combined single outcome agreement/ 
community plan.  
 

3.2. Appendix 1 shows the latest draft.  
 

3.3. The latest version will be taken to the CPP management committee on 14th 
December for final amendments and will be signed off by the CPP full 
partnership in February 2012 ready for launch in April 2012.  

 

4.0. Conclusion 
 

4.1. The CPP continues to develop its practice through self assessment and 
effective planning and performance management. The new SOA/ CP 
provides a clearer message about the vision and purpose of community 
planning in Argyll and Bute and identifies successes and areas of 
performance that will be monitored for the duration of the new plan.  

 
5.0. Implications 

5.1. Policy – The content of the new SOA/ CP has built on existing plans within 
the Council meaning that there is likely to be very little impact on policy that 
has not already been accounted for.  

5.2. Financial – The resource the Council currently commits to the CPP will need 
to be sustained in order to facilitate the implementation of this plan.  

5.3. Legal – The development and submission of the SOA/ CP as a combined 
document has been agreed nationally. There are no other legal implications.  



5.4. HR – No additional implications. As mentioned above retention of resource 
currently committed to supporting the partnership is necessary.   

5.5. Equalities – The CPP and its plan strongly supports the equalities objectives 
of the Council.  

5.6. Risk – The new SOA/ CP takes account of organisational risks and has 
considered wider risks across the partnership in its development.   

 

Jane Fowler, Head of Improvement and HR 

23rd November 2011 

                         For further information contact Lynda Thomson                 


